European Society of Pathology

Headquarters: Rue Bara 6, 1070 Brussels (Anderlecht), Belgium Tel: +32 2 520 80 36, Email: admin@esp-pathology.org www.esp-pathology.org



Brussels, 15th January 2020

Subject: ESP Academy 2020

Dear Colleague,

ESP is happy to be organising the second edition of European Society of Pathology Academy (ESPA), which is going to take place from 20th till 23rd June 2020 in Waterloo, Belgium.

As was the case during the first ESPA in 2018, it would be very much appreciated if you could disseminate the information about ESP Academy to your Junior Pathologists, as well as provide a letter of recommendation to all potential applicants.

Please note that the original deadline of 17th January 2020 is being extended until **31**st **January 2020.**

Thank you very much in advance for your collaboration.

Sincerely,

Prof. Holger Moch ESP President

H. Mal

Dr Raed Al Dieri ESP Director - General

Executive Committee

Holger MOCH, CH (President) Ales RYSKA, CZ (President Elect) Dina TINIAKOS, GR /UK (Past President) Aurelio ARIZA, ES (Secretary) Maria R. RASPOLLINI, IT (Treasurer) Council Members

Glenn MCCLUGGAGE, UK Anastasia KONSTANTINIDOU, GR Irene ESPOSITO, DE Ronald DE KRIJGER, NL Marina KOS, HR Carolin LACKNER, AT José PALACIOS, ES Gitta TUROWSKI, NO **Director - General** Raed AL DIERI, NL